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MEDICINES & HEALTHCARE PRODUCTS REGULATORY AGENCY
Posted by helen - 14 Apr 2006 17:36
_____________________________________

IF YOU LIVE IN THE UK AND BELIEVE YOUR ARACHNOIDITIS WAS CAUSED BY A DRUG OR DYE 
WOULD YOU PLEASE INFORM THE MHRA. 

YOU CAN REPORT VIA THE WEB AT www.yellowcard.gov.uk  OR CONTACT THE HOTLINE
FREEPHONE 0808 100 3352.

I HOPE THEY WILL TAKE NOTICE IF ENOUGH PEOPLE REPORT THEIR ADVERSE REACTIONS!

THANKS, HELEN 
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